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Terri A. Lorenzon, Director

February 12, 2006 Environmental Quality Councii

Environmental Quality Council
122 West 25" St.

Herschler Building, Room 1714
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Environmental Quality Council:

We would like to comment regarding the Powder River Basin Resource Council petition,
requiring CBM discharge water to be put to beneficial use. We wish to eXpress our support
of the petition to help protect Wyoming’s land and water, assuring that our water is not
wasted.

Thank you for accepting our comments,

Sincerely,

Roland Landrey

Beverly Y. Landrey
1459 Upper Powder River Rd.
Arvada, WY 82831
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